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MS Rebekah Pauliukonis 
66/  48a Consul RD 
brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I wish to oppose the approval of DA2021/2567. The residents in this neighbourhood already 
suffer from accessibility issues leading into the area from the surrounding main roads, meaning 
that the current congestion caused by St Augustine's is impossible to avoid. The buses that 
park outside of the school on Alfred Rd already obstruct traffic turning off Pittwater Rd and this 
congestion has at times seen cars stationary on Pittwater Rd (very close to a major 
intersection) waiting to turn left. Also, the buses that leave the school on Alfred Rd have to turn 
right onto Federal Pde which is not wide enough to accommodate the buses, causing traffic on 
Federal Pde to have to reverse back to allow the buses into the street. Both these situations 
cause serious safety issues for both drivers and pedestrians, exacerbated by the large number 
of inexperienced P-platers. Buses should not be allowed into these streets at all and should 
only be alighting and picking up on Pittwater Rd. These streets already cannot support the 
current traffic and no proposal encouraging anymore traffic into the area should be approved. 
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